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To whom it may concern:  
 
As an 8th grader living in Pennsylvania, I fully support PA to join RGGI. I am writing this because I am really 
worried about the effects climate change will have on our earth and on our health. A place 8 miles from where I 
live has one of the highest asthma rates in the entire country. I am scared that as an adult in this state, I will not 
have clean air to breath. That is why I believe that the big companies should be held accountable for all the 
damage they are doing, by joining RGGI, there will be less toxins in the air, a decrease sicknesses, and the 
money that is gained by taxing the pollutants will be put back into helping the climate.   
 
Yuvraj Sethi - 9 Forwood Dr.-Delaware County - Concord Township 
 
 


